
 

 

 

 

12nd January 2023 

 

Notice of Ending the Bank's Monthly Funds 
Savings Plan Offers 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer,  

 
Thank you for using the Monthly Funds Savings Plan of 

Nanyang Commercial Bank, Limited (the "Bank"). We would 
like to inform that the "New Monthly Stocks Savings Plan 

and Monthly Funds Savings Plan Promotion from January to 
December 2022" ended on 31th December 2022, and 

"January 2023 Fabulous Offers for Funds Monthly Savings 

Plan " will also end on 31th January 2023. 
 

For the service charges of the funds, please refer to the 
prospectus / explanatory memorandum of the relevant fund 

for details. The Bank will also provide other promotional 
offers on monthly funds savings plan subscription fee from 

time to time, please visit the Bank's website 

"(www.ncb.com.hk/ncbinfo) > Investment Services > 
Funds > Funds Money savings plan" for details of the Bank's 

latest offers. 
 

For any enquiries, please call Customer Service Hotline at

（852）2622 2633 or contact our branch staff. Should there 

be any discrepancy between English & Chinese versions of 

this notice, the Chinese version shall prevail. 

 

 

 

Nanyang Commercial Bank, Limited 

 


